
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Date: May 23, 2022 

 

To, 

The Corporate Relations Department 

BSE Limited 

PJ Towers, 25th Floor,  

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001. 

 

Company Scrip Code: 542851 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub.: Receipt In-Principle Approval for Main Board Migration from BSE Limited. 

 

Ref.: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Pursuant to the Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("SEBI Listing Regulations"), we wish to inform that 

the BSE Limited (The Exchange”) consented to listing 1,22,18,916 (One Crores Twenty-

Two Lakhs Eighteen Thousand Nine Hundred Sixteen) Equity Shares of the company 

from BSE SME Platform to Main Board of BSE Limited vide In-Principle approval letter 

no. LO/Migration/MJ/IP/66/2023-24 dated May 22, 2023. 

 

We request you to take the above information on your records and disseminate the same 

on your respective websites. 

 

 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

For, Gensol Engineering Limited 

 

 

 

Anmol Singh Jaggi 

Managing Director 

DIN: 01293305 

 

Encl: (1) Letter of In-Principle Approval 
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